
 
 

News Release 
Easy Way to Report Potholes 

 
(March 13, 2013) With temperatures warming, we are now seeing the results of snow, rain and 
long periods of freezing temperatures on our streets.  The expansion of moisture in cracks in the 
road can result in potholes. 
 
The Street Division has been hard at work filling potholes as they find them.  With 360 miles of 
roads, it isn’t easy to find them all as they appear.   Nampa residents are encouraged to report 
potholes through our new and improved website.  Online forms can be found by clicking on 
Report A Concern or by going to How Do I? then clicking on Report A Problem.  The form titled 
Pothole can be found under Streets. 
 
An online form can also be found through those two links under Streets allowing the public to 
report street lights that are out.  The form is titled Street Light Outages. 
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